
           

 

Looking for a teaching job? 
Newport News Public Schools has partnered with EdWeek for a Virtual Job Fair for Teachers on 
Thursday, July 25, 11 a.m. to 4 p.m.  You will have an opportunity to chat one-on-one with 
recruiters and hiring managers during this virtual career fair for teachers. 

Here’s what to expect:  

• Chat with recruiters from Newport News Public Schools from the comfort of your home, 
office, or on the go, whenever your schedule allows. 
  

• There’s no video camera or phone calls – just text based chats using an easy tool on 
your phone or computer.  
 

• Signing up is easy—it only takes 2 minutes. Once you register, we’ll give you all the tips 
you need to put your best foot forward.  

 

Find your next teaching job! 
REGISTER NOW for the July 25th virtual career fair! 

https://app.brazenconnect.com/events/4JVWY?utm_medium=Client&utm_source=Self-Promotion
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